
SEE Notices Below! 
 

 New Hampton Police Association D.A.R.E. Program – Seeking donations and 

corporate sponsors 

 Town Clerk/Tax Collector’s Office closed Monday, February 20
th

 

 Newfound Area School District – Public Hearing for Petitioned Warrant 

Articles 

 New Hampton Historical Society Presents: A Soldier’s Mother Tells Her Story  

 Second Session of the 2012 Town Meeting 

                  

 

WELCOME TO THE “NEW HAMPTON CONNECTION” 
 
E-mail notices will be sent from this office with dates, locations and times of Town Meetings, special meetings, special events, 

and other important town events or information.   We hope you will find these notices helpful.  These e-mails will not provide 

notice of regular scheduled meetings, deadlines, holiday hours, general information, etc.  For such scheduled information, please 

check the town web site www.new-hampton.nh.us or call the Town Office at 744-3559.  All public meeting notices are posted at 

the Town Office and Fire Station.  All town newspaper notices are placed in the Laconia Citizen. 

 

Please talk with other New Hampton residents who may not have been contacted to see if they are interested in receiving these e-

mails.  I also would encourage you to get the “word out” about important information to those who may not have e-mail. 

 

If at some future time you change your e-mail address or you wish to be removed from the list please send an e-mail to 

blucas@new-hampton.nh.us.  

 
BOARD OF SELECTMEN:      Paul J. Tierney, Kenneth A. Mertz & Nathaniel H. Sawyer, Jr. 

 
Barbara A. Lucas 

Town Administrator 

Town of New Hampton 

6 Pinnacle Hill Road 

Tel.  744-3559 

Fax  744-5106   

 

 

February 16, 2012 

 

www.new-hampton.nh.us 

****************************************************************************** 
 

New Hampton Police Association 

D.A.R.E. Program 
 

The New Hampton Police Department D.A.R.E. Program, in conjunction with the New Hampton Police 

Association, is seeking donations and corporate sponsors to support the D.A.R.E. Program.  D.A.R.E. is a 

Drug Abuse Resistance Education program offered to elementary school students.  The program is an 

international effort to promote a drug-free lifestyle and help students make wise, healthy, and safe choices 

in their daily lives. 

 

This program is offered by the New Hampton Police Department and is conducted by a uniformed officer 

who is trained and certified as a D.A.R.E. instructor.  Your donation will be used to provide supplies and 

materials specifically supporting the D.A.R.E. program in New Hampton. 

http://www.new-hampton.nh.us/
mailto:blucas@new-hampton.nh.us


 

This program is fully funded by donations.  The costs necessary to provide the program are not raised 

through taxation.  All donations made to the program stay in the New Hampton community and provide a 

valuable and meaningful education to the participants. 

 

Your support of the D.A.R.E. program is greatly appreciated.  Donations can be mailed to the New 

Hampton Police Department, dropped of in person, or an officer with the department will be happy to 

come to your home or office. 

 

Thank you, 

Jeff Cagle, D.A.R.E. Instructor 

New Hampton Police Department 

 

Donations can be mailed to:  

DARE Program, c/o New Hampton Police Dept., 24 Intervale Dr., New Hampton, NH 03256 

 

****************************************************************************** 
 

Town Clerk/Tax Collector’s Office Closed 
 

Monday, February 20th in observance of President’s Day 
 

Note: The Selectmen’s Office will be open 

 

****************************************************************************** 

Newfound Area School District Public Hearing 

 

Public Hearings are being held in each of the 7 district towns on two Petitioned Warrant 

Articles. 

 

The Public Hearing in New Hampton will be held this Saturday, February 18, 2012 at 10:00 

am, at the New Hampton Community School. 

 

The Petitioned Warrant Articles can be found on the town website: www.new-hampton.nh.us 

 

 

A Soldier’s Mother Tells Her Story 
February 23

rd
, at 7:00 at the Gordon-Nash Library 

 

Presented by the New Hampton Historical Society 
 

In “A Soldier’s Mother Tells Her Story”, Sharon Wood, professional storyteller, will portray 

Betsey Phelps, a 19
th

 century resident of Amherst, whose son died heroically at the Battle of 

Gettysburg.  Sharon has expanded her program to include the stories of other New Hampshire 

soldiers who fought in the war and the families who waited for their return. 
 

Further information and the event flyer can be found on the town website, under “News” 

 

****************************************************************************** 

http://www.new-hampton.nh.us/


 

Second Session of the 2012 Town Meeting 
 
Voting by official ballot on the election of town officers, zoning amendments and 
the warrant articles as amended at the First Session, will be held on Tuesday, 
March 13, 2012, at the Town House, 86 Town House Road, New Hampton.  
 
Polls will be open from 11:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

 
The Warrant and Budget are available on the town website 
 
 

******************************** 

END 
 


